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Clarifying Statement 

 
29 August 2019: ClearVue Technologies Limited (ASX:CPV) (“ClearVue” or “the Company”) refers to the 

Company’s announcement titled “CPV to collaborate with Micro-homes Developer in Sweden”, released on 

the ASX Market Announcement Platform on 20 August 2019. 
 

The Company advises that the Collaboration Agreement with Attefallshus AB is not material to the Company 

and is not expected to have a significant impact on revenue. 

 

Ends. 
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